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	Comments


Kerrville Public Utility Board (KPUB) supports NPRR 533 as approved by PRS at the February 13, 2014, PRS Meeting.  KPUB also supports the NPRR 533 comments filed by the City of Georgetown on February 25, 2014, and the comments filed by San Bernard Electric Cooperative (SBEC) on February 26, 2014.  KPUB does not support the January 15, or February 5, 2014 ERCOT comments that do not return disqualified PCRRs to the market.
For further clarification, KPUB submits the attached August 20, 2010, letter that ERCOT provided to KPUB, SBEC, the IMM, and the Lower Colorado River Authority (LCRA) regarding the allocation of Pre-Assigned Congestion Revenue Rights (PCRRs) under the Nodal Protocols.
KPUB recommends TAC approve NPRR 533 as recommended for approval by PRS with the exception of the date change from 1999 to 2003, consistent with the August, 20, 2010, letter from ERCOT.
	Revised Cover Page Language


None.
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None.
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